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MDBA RECEIVES BASIN PLAN GUIDE FEEDBACK 
 

Rural Industries Research and Development Corporation 
 
 
 
The Murray-Darling Basin Authority has consulted with around 0,000 community members at 28 community 
information sessions on the Guide to the Proposed Basin Plan. 
 
Summaries of the feedback provided to the Authority have been available on the website following each 
meeting.  Check www.mdba.gov.au/communities/latest-news  
 
The Authority will accept feedback on the Guide at any time, but feedback submitted by the end of November 
will be considered in the preparation of the proposed Basin Plan.  The proposed Basin Plan will be released 
next year for further detailed consultation. 
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